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Compiler Design for Custom Programming Language “SARS” 

 

 

A webinar was organized for the third-year B.Tech (CS) students, focusing on their regular 

subject, Compiler Design. The session was conducted by Mr. Rohan Mathur, an alumnus of 

MPSTME Shirpur and a graduate student in Software Engineering at Arizona State University. 

The session's topic was "Compiler Design for Custom Programming Language 'SARS'." Mr. 

Mathur explained the implementation of various compiler phases, demonstrated his work on a 

custom language, and addressed students' questions. The session was conducted on 3rd 

September 2024 and coordinated by Prof. Dhananjay Joshi. 

 

 



 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 


